
Mark Dean
Attorney

March 10, 2010

Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DE 09-170, 2010 Core Energy Efficiency Programs

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please fmd nine (9) copies of Exhibit 24, with attached back-up spreadsheets, which
was reserved by record request at the March 1,2010 hearing in the above-captioned docket.
Copies have been distributed to the service list.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 603-230-9955 or
mdean@mdeanlaw.net.

End.
CC Service list

Sincerely,

Mark W. Dean

13 Samuel Drive
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

(603) 230-9955 • (603) 494-1032 (cell) • (603) 236-9669 (fax)
mdean@mdeanlaw.net


